

MEMORANDUM

Date:

June 22, 2016

To:

CITY COUNCIL

From:

JASON NUTT, DIRECTOR OF TRANSPORTATION AND PUBLIC WORKS

Subject:

INCREASE IN MINOR CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT THRESHOLD TO

\$291,000.00

This memorandum is being provided to inform the City Council of a recent change which applies to all minor construction contracts awarded by the City.

The minor construction contract award threshold has increased from \$281,000.00 to \$291,000.00. Per City Code 3-44 Public Works Contract Policy, this amount is set from the State Contract Act, Section 10105 and is biennially adjusted by the State Director of Finance to reflect the percentage change in the annual California Construction Cost Index (CCCI).